
From: registrar
To:
Subject: EB-2018-0242 FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 2:54:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 2:44 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Richard Nunes

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The main reason that I disapprove of the sale of PDI to Hydro One is the loss of local control of the Energy
Distribution arm of Peterborough Utilities.
Another reason is my skepticism about the contention by proponents of the sale that Hydro One will keep rates at
levels on par with PDI.
Thank you for the opportunity to voice my concerns

-- Attachment --




